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This bill is just another way to further divide Oregonians. Oregon was one of the few 

states that never had slavery and now you want to pay reparations to people who 

were never slaves by people who never owned slaves. Every nationality/race has 

had hurdles to overcome . We need to build our state by tackling; veteran 

homelessness and mental health issues, managing our forests better, fighting 

hunger, improving education and the real list of real problems goes on. 

I oppose this bill and urge you to vote no. 


